
From: Anne Emerson <efurnitr@comcast.net> 
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2017 2:31 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass  
  
Anne Emerson 
418 Shakeer Road 
Canterbury, NH 03224 
 
October 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I strongly support the statement issued on August 14, 2017 by the Concord City Council.  While not a resident of Concord, Concord 
is my city, I live in Canterbury, where Northern Pass is planned as well.  I have opposed this project since the beginning for two 
main reasons.  First, destruction to the environment, starting with the lands of indigenous Canadian people, then all along the 
route, due to disruption from construction, as well as invasion of natural views throughout New Hampshire; second, our energy 
future needs to focus on wind, solar, and geothermal renewable sources of energy.  While hydro power might be considered 
"renewable", this project has been extremely disruptive to lands which are certainly not renewable.  It is a private, for profit 
venture which is not in the public interest.  Please do not approve this application. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Anne Emerson 
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